
From: Ralph E. Silverstein
To: Wright, Michael; Wells, Mandy
Cc: Courtney (courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net); Cook, Carol; Burger, Randi; Krepel, Linda; "Lorraine Wilby"
Subject: Re: Increased funding
Date: Thursday, May 25, 2017 2:07:17 PM
Attachments: image005.png

Dear Mike and Mandy,

On behalf of our CEO, Lorraine D. Wilby, TaskForce Fore Ending Homelessness, Inc.
accepts the additional funding in the amount of $31,240.00, which shall be utilized for
full time outreach at the Main Library and for additional intensive street outreach, as
needed, in Broward County. The increase shall be effective June 1, 2017 and needs
to be fully utilized on or before September 30, 2017. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Ralph

Ralph E. Silverstein
Director of Program and Operations
TaskForce Fore Ending Homelessness, Inc.
(954) 557-5383 – Cell
(954) 525-3494 – Office
(954) 527-2511 – Fax
RalphTFEH@att.net

From: "Wright, Michael" <MWRIGHT@broward.org>
To: 'Lorraine Wilby' <lorrainetfeh@bellsouth.net> 
Cc: "Courtney (courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net)" <courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net>; "'ralphtfeh@att.net'"
<ralphtfeh@att.net>; "Cook, Carol" <CCOOK@broward.org>; "Burger, Randi"
<RABURGER@broward.org>; "Krepel, Linda" <LKREPEL@broward.org>; "Wells, Mandy"
<MWELLS@broward.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 1:59 PM
Subject: RE: Increased funding 

Good afternoon Lorraine – as discussed, this is to confirm that TaskForce Fore Ending
Homelessness, Inc. (TFEH) is accepting the additional funding described in the enclosed
and that TFEH will utilize these additional funds for the intended service.

Additionally, as you are off this afternoon, you are delegating written confirmation via email
to Ralph Silverstein, Director of Programs and Operations.

Best regards,
Michael

PLEASE NOTE: If you are experiencing homelessness, please do not wait for a

Exhibit 2

Page 1 of 3

mailto:MWRIGHT@broward.org
mailto:MWELLS@broward.org
mailto:courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net
mailto:CCOOK@broward.org
mailto:RABURGER@broward.org
mailto:LKREPEL@broward.org
mailto:lorrainetfeh@bellsouth.net

4

\YEARS

|Noncy J.

o

Coftermon Center
Victims of Sexuol Assout

Axso





response; dial the Homeless Helpline 954-563-4357 to initiate intake for
homeless services.

Michael R. Wright, MPA
Homeless Initiative Partnership /
Continuum of Care Administrator
115 S. Andrews Ave, Room A370, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Office: 954-357-6167; Cell 954-802-4512; Fax 954-357-5521
http://www.broward.org/HumanServices/CommunityPartnerships/

From: Wells, Mandy 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 6:02 PM
To: 'Lorraine Wilby' <lorrainetfeh@bellsouth.net>
Cc: Courtney (courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net) <courtneytfeh@bellsouth.net>;
'ralphtfeh@att.net' <ralphtfeh@att.net>; Wright, Michael <MWRIGHT@broward.org>; Cook, 
Carol <CCOOK@broward.org>; Burger, Randi <RABURGER@broward.org>; Krepel, Linda 
<LKREPEL@broward.org>
Subject: Increased funding

Lorraine,

Per our discussion we will be requesting Board approval of increased funding in the amount 
of $31,240 ($26,240 for full time outreach at Main Library & $5,000 for additional intensive 
street outreach as need in county-wide). The planned increase will be effective Jun 1 to 
September 30, 2017. The hours need at the main library should be relatively consistent with 
their hours of operation included below:

Main Library:
100 S Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301,
Hours: Monday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday: 10AM-6PM • Tuesday and Wednesday: Noon-8PM • Sunday: Closed

Additionally, we will seek to have County security have a visible presence around the main 
library and will request increased support from Fort Lauderdale PD Outreach Officers.

We will review the demand and need in the next month as we identify funding levels for 
FY18.

Thanks for your partnership!
Mandy

Mandy Wells, Director
Broward County Community Partnerships Division
115 S. Andrews Ave., A360
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Fort Lauderdale, FL, 33301
(954) 357-6398

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or
officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an
exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail
addresses contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure.
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